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Officer Involved Critical Incident - Ackerman Izak (V)

Involves:Involves: Allen County Sheriff's Office (O)

Date of Activity:Date of Activity: 07/20/2022

Author:Author: SA David Hammond, #120

Narrative:Narrative:

S/A Hammond was contacted by Detective Russ Hunlock of the Allen County Sheriff's Office on
6/22/2022. Det. Hunlock advised that Deputies had done an additional search of the area for
evidence and or equipment that may have been lost by the Deputies during the incident. During
the search, Deputies located two additional fired cartridge casings. Deputies collected the fired
cartridge casings and retained them until they could be picked up by BCI Agents.

On 07/20/2022 at 0749 hours, S/A Hammond went to the Allen County Sheriff's Office and
met with Det. Hunlock. He provided the fired cartridges to S/A Hammond. The fired cartridge
casings were taken to the Bowling Green Office of BCI and submitted to the non-drug evidence
room.

At this time there have been no other requests of the BCI Crime Scene Unit. The crime scene
portion of this investigation should be considered close.
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